
 
Mountain City Club Buf-
fet 
Chef Carved Roast Top 
round with Beef AU Jus 
Chicken Marsala 
Mashed Potatoes 
Rice Pilaf 
Broccoli Casserole 
Mixed Vegetables 
Chocolate Layer Cake 
Apple Pie 
NY Cheese Cake 

Lunch Menu: 

Welcome!  

 Our next meeting of the 2019-2020 term will be on 

Monday, December 16th.  

Happy holidays, AGA members! Our annual Christmas party 

will be on Monday, December 16, 2019, at Mountain City Club, 

(729 Chestnut St, Chattanooga, TN 37402) starting at 11:30 

A.M. The cost of the luncheon is $25.00 per person. 

We will also have an ugly sweater contest with Prizes! 

If you would like to participate in a Dirty Santa gift exchange 

please bring a gift of $5 of value or more to the Luncheon. 

Please RSVP to Chris Brown @ CBrown@chattanooga.gov by 

December 12th, 2019 to attend, if you do not receive a calendar 

invite please let Chris know! 

. 

 Thank you for all the Angel Tree Donations! 

Ryan Thomas- President, AGA 

Chattanooga Chapter 
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Upcoming Events: 

December  16th: AGA Christmas Party 

January 28th—Luncheon: Jason Mum-

power 

 

 



2019-2020 Officers: 
Ryan Thomas - President 
Paula  Johnston - President Elect 
Deborah Bishop - Treasurer 
Holly Wormsley- Secretary 
Immediate Past President -  Shannon 
Stephenson 

 
2019-2020 Board Members: 
Jana Jackson 
Dawn Manka 
Chris Brown 
Simone White 
Beverly Adams 
Jessica Smith 

National/Local News: 

CGFM—Certification 
The CGFM (Certified Government Financial Manager) certification is the Mark 
of Excellence in Federal, State and Local Government. Since its inception in 
1994, the CGFM has become the standard by which government financial man-
agement professionals are measured. Its education, experience and ethics re-
quirements have served to elevate the most seasoned financial professionals. 
More than 14,000 individuals have received the designation so far. Now it's 
your turn.  Experience the benefits of certification first hand - the CGFM is the 
mark of excellence in your profession.  
 
The Chapter has study materials to help prepare you for the examination!  
Please contact me if you are interested in working on your CGFM certification. 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
Thank you to those of you who 
made a monetary donation or pur-
chased a gift to give two Angels a 
very Merry Christmas!  All items 
from each of their lists were either 
donated or purchased. Your gener-
osity makes my heart smile and I'm 
sure will put a smile on Anthony 
and Brenda’s face this Christmas!! 
Hope everyone has a MERRY 
CHRISTMAS and Best Wishes for 
the NEW YEAR!! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Community Service: 

Angel Tree w\ Salvation Army 

Like us on Facebook at 

AGA Chattanooga to stay 

up-to-date on Chapter 

news!  
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Officers & Board Members—

Chattanooga Chapter 

Stay tuned for more information 

on our upcoming meetings! 


